

Patrick M. Tigue, Medicaid Program Director Executive Office of Health and Human Services 3 West Road, Virks Building Cranston, RI 02920

November 27, 2019

Honorable Patricia A. Serpa Chairwoman, House Committee on Oversight 101 State House Providence, RI 02903

Re: Follow up questions for MTM hearing November 6, 2019

Dear Chairwoman Serpa:

Please accept the Executive Office of Health and Human Services' (EOHHS) attached documents in response to the Committee's follow up questions for the MTM Oversight hearing held on November 6, 2019. EOHHS remains committed to providing this critical transportation service to our members, while also holding MTM accountable to deliver this service in accordance to the standards outlined in the contract.

Sincerely,

Patrick M. Tigue

Cc: Honorable Oversight Committee Members